
 

NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN UP!     
 

Organized by Yu Ying Parent Association 
 
In honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day (Monday, January 18th), YY families will be participating 
in the national day of service by organizing park clean ups in neighborhoods around D.C. 
 
To make sure that these meet ups adhere to Covid-19 precautions, you must RSVP to the 
organizer of the clean up that you would like to attend so that we can control the number of 
people gathering in any one spot.  

●​ Please let the organizer know how many of your family members plan to attend. If 
there is a large interest in one clean up location, we will add an additional meet up in 
that general area.  

●​ All family members must wear masks at all times and maintain social distancing 
●​ Also note that meet ups are not all occurring at the same time, so read the information 

below carefully. 
●​ Please bring a trash bag and some type of gloves to protect the hands of your family 

members. 

Here are the meet up locations: 

●​ Ward 1: Park View Recreation Center Playground (693 Otis Pl NW) at 2pm 
○​ Organizer: Sarah Milsom (sarahpmilsom@gmail.com) 

●​ New! Ward 4: 8th and Taylor St NW in Petworth at 10am 
○​ Organizer: Warren Brown (warrenerrol@gmail.com) 

●​ Ward 5: John Burroughs Elementary School (1820 Monroe St NW) at 9:30am 
○​ Organizer: Beth Omasta (elizabeth.jones@gmail.com) 

●​ Ward 5: Edgewood Rec Center and surrounding areas (Franklin St NE and 4th St 
NE) from 12pm-3pm 

○​ Organizer: Sylvana Christopher (sylvidancemaker@gmail.com) 
●​ Ward 6/7: Kingman and Heritage Islands (approx address: 575 Oklahoma Ave 

NE, meet at main entrance at the back of the RFK Stadium parking lot) at 9:30am 
○​ Organizer: Deidre MacWilliams (DEhlen@gmail.com) 

●​ Ward 7: Fort Dupont Park (https://goo.gl/maps/58vUAikrXku17iRC7) at 10:30am 
○​ Organizer: Sarah Preis (spreis@gmail.com) and Eli Hopson 

●​ New! Ward 8: Anacostia Park, meet at the pirate ship playground 
(https://goo.gl/maps/BKY8WR1Wt2eonFji8) at 10am 

○​ Organizer: Octavia Shaw-Williams (oshaw0405@yahoo.com) 

Please note, It is okay to attend a clean up that is not in the ward where you live if a different 
location is more convenient for you for whatever reason. Just make sure you RSVP! 
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